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The first year of the new millenium has been a busy 
time. It started off with a New Year’s trip to the 
magical winter wonderland of Yellowstone and visits 
to backwoods geysers.  We also enjoyed pleasurable 
trips with family and friends to the Florida Keys and 
the Mexican Pacific Coast. Over Thanksgiving we 
returned to the snowy outdoors, spendiing a few days 

hiking and eating turkey in Rocky Mountain National Park. 

Of course, we also had an intense and challenging year of work. Carol’s private 
therapy practice, Blissful Endeavours, is thriving.  Gerry continues his research in 
educational software at the University of Colorado and taught a seminar on the 
philosophy of artifacts.  

We will spend the transition to next year visiting our families in Troy and 
Philadelphia. Hope to see you in 2001! 
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